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TO: 
FROM: Division of Economic Regulation (Breman) 
RE: 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (Flynn) 

Confidential Document No. 1 1947-02 

Staff has reviewed confidential document No. 1.1947-02 in Docket 020007-EI. Staff has 
determined that the document is no longer needed and can be returned to Florida Power Corporation. 
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cc: Office of the General Counsel (Stem) 


